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To: All Year 6 Parents/Carers

Our Ref: 871004962

5 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: South Hunsley School Open Evening

I hope this letter finds you well.

We are delighted to invite you and your child to South Hunsley’s annual Open Evening on Thursday 25 September 2025.
The event includes the opportunity to hear a presentation from the headteacher and take a tour around the school which
now includes the brand new £2.5m building, ‘Ferriby’!

To make the event as enjoyable as possible, we have staggered start times by primary school as parking and the school
buildings are expected to be busy. However, if the allocated time is inconvenient, please feel free to attend at another
school’s time.

Subject areas and key buildings will be open from 5.30pm until 8.00pm so you can see our excellent facilities, meet our
dedicated staff team, and speak to our fabulous students. Guides will be available to offer tours of the school, but it is
also possible for families to take a tour unaided if they prefer.

Below are the allocated headteacher presentation times for your child’s primary school:

4.45pm* — Early bird presentation in Riding Hall (open to all schools)

5.30pm — Brough/ North Ferriby/ Hunsley Primary

6.30pm — Swanland/ South Cave

7.30pm** — Welton/ Elloughton/ North Cave

(*Please note that tours and the rest of the open evening do not begin until after the headteacher’s first
presentation.

**Please arrive by 7.00pm at the latest if you would like to tour the school.)

Please note all presentation sessions are on a first come first served basis.

The main parking area available on the night will be the car park in the bus park which is signposted as ‘overflow
parking’. It is accessed via Lowfield Lane.

We look forward to welcoming you and showcasing all that South Hunsley School has to offer.

Yours faithfully,
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Ms M Blackledge
Headteacher
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